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Our September Outing was at Calhoun KOA, Calhoun, Georgia.  This was the 

September Georgia Winnie Rebels State Meeting which Metro Atlanta Winnies  

was the host. 

 

The following Metro members were present Brown’s, Burtch’s, Callaway’s, Huelsbeck’s, 

McManus’, Sowers’, Tomsett’s, Tudor’s, and Yontz’s. 

 

Thursday afternoon we had Happy Hour at the Sowers coach for the ones that  

arrived on Thursday. 

Friday afternoon we had a meet and greet.  Metro provided a hamburger dinner. 

 

Saturday after breakfast we had the State Meeting and then the Chapter Meeting. 

During the afternoon several went shopping, visited Barnsley Gardens, The Rock Garden 

and other areas.  Saturday evening we enjoyed a pot luck dinner which everyone 

participated in.  Our entertainment was Lynne Pearl and several played Chase the Ace 

card game later. 

 

The Georgia State Rally for 2016 will be at Coastal Georgia RV Resort, Brunswick, 

Georgia, May 12 – 15, 2016 and Pre Rally May 10 & 11, 2016.  The theme will be 

“A Pirates Life for Me”.  The web site is rally.gawit.com. 

 

Sunday morning we said our goodbyes until the next time we meet. 
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